Subject: Reminder: Musical Instrument Policy on School Buses

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I hope this message finds you well. As we begin the school year, we'd like to remind families of our policy regarding the transportation of musical instruments on our school buses.

For the safety of all students and drivers, instruments may only be brought on the bus if they can fit under the seat without blocking the floor area or aisle. Instruments that cannot be safely stored under the seat cannot be accommodated. Our buses are extremely full, and there is no additional space for instruments to sit with students.

While some buses have a small storage compartment underneath, drivers are not able to load or unload instruments at any time due to tight schedules, lack of proper racks, and liability concerns for potential damage.

We value musical education and encourage students to continue practicing; however, all items must be stored safely and must not block aisles or exits.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in helping us maintain a safe and efficient transportation environment for everyone.